
Hello,  
 
I'm a citizen of Wayne County and I wish to express my disappointment that SB96 is being 
considered in my state. Not only is it needlessly cruel and abusive of the rights of trans, 
intersex, and nonbinary citizens it's unethical to limit and take away the rights of citizens in such 
a clearly targeted and harmful fashion. I'm quite fed up with this behavior from politicians in 
recent years and unhappy that the rights and lives of citizens have so readily been put at risk in 
the name of beliefs that should be wholly separate from the law based on both separation of 
church and state and basic human empathy. Please do not move forward with SB96 and please 
stop creating more harmful legislation that goes against the citizens of this state’s needs.  


